Indspire 555 Richmond Street West, Suite 1002 Toronto ON M5V 3B1

December 29, 2021

Dear sponsor of the Tachane Foundation,

My name is Zachary Zorn, and I am currently studying at Concordia University in Montreal. I am in my fourth year at Concordia and my first in the John Molson Business program, majoring in finance. The program so far has been much more demanding than I originally anticipated. Along with this, it comes with higher tuition which as added financial stressors. While working towards my educational goals, I have also been pursing my hockey career by playing centre for the university men's hockey team.

The COVID-19 pandemic has made it difficult for student athletes like myself because we never know what is going to happen as sports has continued to be interrupted. This has led to additional travel and last-minute decision making. It has added stress and financial strain. Your support has allowed me to put additional resources into my academics and hockey that will help me succeed during these uncertain times.

Once I graduate from the John Molson School of Business program, I am hopeful my hockey career can take me to the professional level so I can continue to play the game I love. Later, I would like to pursue a career as a financial advisor for athletes like myself.

Thank you for your generous support,

Zachary Zorn